
Patrick W. Conlon 

63 Glenmalure Square 

Milltown 

Dublin 6 

5 February 2017 

 

Dear Ms. Onslow,  

I wish to be considered for a position on the ByrneWallace Summer Intern Programme.  

I am a final year postgraduate law student at University College Dublin. I hope to pursue a 

career as a solicitor upon graduation and I consider the ByrneWallace Intern Programme as 

an exceptional opportunity to further my legal experience at a leading Irish law firm.  

I have recent work experience in both commercial law and financial services. I have an 

advanced capacity to work well within a team and to engage with clients, colleagues and 

management in a professional setting. Moreover, I believe that my combination of skills and 

experiences would facilitate me to make a strong contribution in the position of summer 

intern at ByrneWallace.   

I look forward to hearing from you shortly.  

Yours sincerely,  

Patrick W. Conlon.   


